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Miglena Dimov

Subject: FW: 'EXTERNAL'Stone Mountain Main Street Program Status Update

From: Ellen Hill <ellen.hill@dca.ga.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 8:19 AM 
To: Miglena Dimov <mdimov@stonemountaincity.org> 
Subject: Stone Mountain Main Street Program Status Update 

Hi Maggie, 

I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge the tremendous progress the Stone Mountain Main Street 
Program has made since last year’s assessment. Previous concerns regarding monthly reporting, 
documentation, and training have been addressed, and your consistency, attention to detail, and 
commitment to strong communication have been evident throughout the process. 

All monthly reports have been submitted on time, and you’ve done an excellent job ensuring both you 
and the board stay on top of training requirements. Because of these efforts, I’m happy to confirm that 
the program is no longer on probation. This is a direct reflection of your hard work and dedication—
congratulations! 

Thank you for your continued commitment to the program’s success. Keep up the great work! 

 
 

Learn more about our commitment to fair housing. 

 

         

       

  

Ellen Hill
  

Main Street Compliance and Training Coordinator
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